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Grand Knight’s Corner 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
It seems a little hard to believe the 2024 is coming 

to a close, but as the temperatures get colder, we know 
what is in store.  With that being said, this is also a really 
busy time of year for the Knights.  Please read on to learn 
more. 

 
First up, we have our monthly Baked Bean & Cas-

serole Supper this Saturday, November 2nd at 4:30 PM.  I 
am still looking for donated casseroles and desserts as well 
as volunteers to help serve that day.  Please reach out to me 
if you can help.  

 
Next up is our Monthly Rosary to be held on 

Wednesday, November 6 at 6:30 PM at the Basilica Chap-
el.   

For those 3rd Degree Knights who would like to 
become 4th Degree Knights, there will be a 4th Degree 
Exemplification on Saturday, November 9th at Holy Fami-
ly in Lewiston.  This is a unique opportunity as these exem-
plifications are often held far out of town.  This will be a 
“economical” ceremony, meaning there will not be a for-
mal banquet in order to keep the cost down.  The cost to 
participate is $50.  Also, candidates DO NOT need to pur-
chase a tuxedo, but should be dressed in a suit for the De-
gree.  If you are interested, please let me know and I will 
share the registration form with you. 

 
 The following weekend we will be holding our 

annual Thanksgiving Dinner on Sunday, November 17th at 
the Maxwell-Gill Hall starting at noon.  This is one of our 
biggest events of the year and we hope you can all partici-
pate.  On Saturday, November 16th we will meet at the hall 
to begin preparing the food—peeling the vegetables, and 
setting up the hall.  On Sunday, we will be cooking the 
food in the morning and serving at noon.  I will need 4—5 
volunteers to cook turkeys at home and then bring them in 
on that Sunday morning,  Please contact me if you can help 
with this.   

 
On Sunday, November 24th, we will be holding a 

Memorial Mass / Corporate Mass for the Knights who have 
passed away this year from our Council.  Please attend 
mass that Sunday Morning, either at Holy Trinity or Our 
Lady dressed in business attire with your name badge and 

plan to sit together as a Council.  The names of the Knights 
who have passed will be read aloud with the mass inten-
tions. 

 
We had our November Council Meeting a week 

early, but I neglected to mention that we still have Cash 
Calendars available for sale.  This is the primary fund raiser 
for the Maine State Council.  Calendars are just $10 each 
with many chances to win.  Contact me if you would like 
some—they make great Christmas gifts! 

 
I want to that all who helped with this year’s Toot-

sie Roll Drive.  It was a very strong year!  The final tally 
isn’t in yet, but it looks like we raised close to $800.  We 
will be selecting a recipient or recipients at the next Coun-
cil meeting. 

 
Lastly, we participated in the annual Coats for Kids 

program for the first time this year and donated two cases 
of children’s coats to Loaves and Fishes.  I spoke with one 
of the volunteers that works there and am assured that they 
will do some real good this year for local children in need.  
Thank you for your support! 

 
Yours in Christ  
Robert Michaud—Grand Knight 
gk@sabattuskofc.org 
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 Nov 2—Bean Supper—OLR—4:30—6 PM 

 Nov 6—Rosary—BAS—6:00 PM 

 Nov 17—Thanksgiving Dinner—Maxwell-Gill 
Hall—noon 

 Nov 24—Coffee & Donuts 
 

Prayer Corner 
FOR ALL THE DECEASED 
By Thy resurrection from the dead, O Christ, death no 
longer hath dominion over those who die in holiness. 
So, we beseech Thee, give rest to Thy servants in Thy 
sanctuary and in Abraham's bosom. Grant it to those, 
who from Adam until now have adored Thee with pu-
rity, to our fathers and brothers, to our kinsmen and 
friends, to all men who have lived by faith and passed 
on their road to Thee, by a thousand ways, and in all 
conditions, and make them worthy of the heavenly 
kingdom. Byzantine Liturgy  

 

Upcoming Degrees 

 
 4th Degree—Holy Family, November 9. 

 
Birthdays This Month 

None 
 

Knights of the Month 
Brian Labrecque—for his efforts with the October 

Bean Supper and his great work as Treasurer for the 
Council 

 

Family of the Month 

James and Lisa Daigle—for their commitment to 
the church, Council and diocese. 

 

Insurance Agent:   

 Bill Wiess—(207) 691-0867 
 william.weiss@kofc.org 

 

www.sabattuskofc.org 
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The following companies have donated generously to our Scholarship and Church Funds 

 

946 Center St., Auburn, ME
(207) 784-3503

www.emersonchevy.com

Your sponsorship of this newsletter direct-
ly benefits our Scholarship Fund!  To re-
serve a spot here, contact:  Robert 
Michaud—gk@sabattuskofc.org  
 
Thank you to all of our sponsors for your 
continued support! 


